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A These were the 1991 -1992 APCO Officers and Trustees installed at the May 31
dinner dance: (from left) Dale Lucas (Treasurer), Mark Mershon (Trustee), Steve
Fettman (Trustee), Bob DuPont Jr. (Trustee), Dale Bertke (Trustee), Shirlyn
Chaffin (Vice President), and Frank Sainato (Trustee).
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A State Representative Mike Stinziano (D-30th District) (left) swore in 1991-92
APCO President Jim DiCello at the May 31 Dinner Dance.

A APCO Past President Kim Laughlin presents the 1991 APCO Scholarship

recipient, Janet Selby, with a recognition certificate. A Past APCO President Paul Wherry presents former Bulletin editor, Amy

Bennett with a special recognition plaque.






